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Updating my prior testimony to include updated information that Washington HB 1837 

is looking to "Establishing intercity passenger rail improvement priorities," between 

Seattle and Portland on the Cascade line, and it would be great if Oregon 

reciprocated with a plan and additional funding so that this increase in passenger rail 

service and frequency could extend to Salem and Eugene. 


